
 

 

 

Freshman Invitation Letter 

 

The staff and students of Naperville North High School 

invite the class of 2023 

to our 6th annual 

 

Link Crew Freshman Orientation 

ENTER with PRIDE 

8:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Friday, August 9th 2019 
 

Contest Gym 

Enter through Athletics entry – Door 19 

Naperville North High School 

 
Bus transportation will be provided. 

Bus routes and pick up times will be provided at registration.  

 
The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition from middle school to high school 

an exciting and positive one. Seniors and juniors will be serving as Link Leaders and 

mentors to the freshmen throughout the year.    

 

Large and small group activities are designed to address students’ needs and concerns in a 

fun way! 

 

Wear comfortable clothes and don’t bring all your stuff...travel light! 

 

If you have any questions, please email  

Link Crew Coordinator  



 

 

Michelle Pitts 

mpitts@naperville203.org 
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